

REGISTERING TO VOTE: THE FIRST STEP

Voting is one of our most important rights and tools as citizens to make our voices heard. Registering to vote is a crucial first step to cast your vote. Even if you've voted before, make sure to check your registration status is up to date.

You may register to vote in L.A. County if you are:

- A citizen of the United States.
- At least 18 years of age or older on or before Election Day.
- Not found mentally incompetent by a court of law.

Registering to vote is easy!

Registering to vote online only takes a couple of minutes! Check your registration status and register to vote at www.xxx.net. You can also register to vote in-person at your local DMV or by mail. No matter which way you choose, you must do so by October 19th to be mailed a Vote by Mail ballot.

To register online, you'll need:

- Your California driver's license or California identification card number
- The last four digits of your social security number
- Your date of birth

It's that simple. Visit plan.vote.net to register or check your registration status!

Make your voice heard

Whether you are passionate about a particular issue or supporting a candidate, registering to vote allows you to have a say in what happens in our local and federal government. Make sure your voice is heard this election by making a plan to vote at plan.lavote.net.

Stay safe, make your voice heard and register to vote today!

Make Your Plan to Vote: plan.lavote.net

EVERY VOTE IN



THERE IS

MORE THAN ONE WAY TO VOTE

L.A. County is making voting as safe as possible, and modernizing how you cast your ballot! This year, there are more ways to cast your ballot than ever.

Make your plan to vote today by visiting plan.lavote.net

Vote by Mail

Don't wait until Election Day! The safest way to cast your ballot is to Vote by Mail. You rely on the Postal Service to send your tax returns, receive credit cards, and get a driver's license. Keep your vote secure and Vote by Mail in 2020.

All registered voters in LA County will be mailed a Vote by Mail ballot. All you have to do is fill out your ballot, mail it and make sure it's postmarked by Election Day. No postage is required!

You can check the status of your ballot to confirm it was received and tallied through our Vote by Mail Status Tool at plan.lavote.net.

Vote by Mail is the safest and most accessible voting option during the COVID-19 pandemic. Vote early, vote by mail, and stay healthy!

Vote In-Person

While the safest option is to Vote by Mail or bring your ballot to one of the secure drop-off locations, L.A. County is making in-person voting as safe as possible, and modernizing how you cast your ballot!

In L.A. County, voters have 10 consecutive days and Election Day to vote in-person at ANY participating Vote Center. Our Vote Centers will be safe, secure and follow all public health and safety guidelines. To find your nearest Vote Center, go to plan.lavote.net.

We've created drive-by vote centers, so you can drop off your ballot without leaving your car. To find your nearest drive-by vote center, go to plan.lavote.net.

And you can also vote in-person at our Mobile Vote Centers! Mobile Vote Centers will be at historic landmarks, parks, farmer's markets, zoos and stadiums so we can bring voting to the voters! To find your nearest Mobile Vote Center, go to plan.lavote.net.

Vote with the Interactive Sample Ballot

Save time at your local Vote Center with the Interactive Sample Ballot! If you plan to vote in person, a convenient way to reduce the time you spend at a Vote Center is to make your selections before leaving the house.

Using a computer, mobile phone or personal device, you can review your ballot information and make your selections. After going through the selection process, the Interactive Sample Ballot creates a Poll Pass (QR code) – like an airline boarding pass. At the Vote Center, you will scan the Poll Pass to instantly transfer your selections to the Ballot Marking Device (BMD).



VOTE BY MAIL: A SAFE WAY TO VOTE

Voting by mail is a safe and easy way to make sure your your voice is heard in the Presidential General Election. Mark your ballot from the comfort of your home, avoid long lines and keep your community safe. Return your mail-in ballot with a quick trip to the mailbox or the nearest secure drop box location.

In L.A. County, all registered voters will be mailed a Vote by Mail ballot to provide a safe and easy voting option during the COVID-19 pandemic.

Prepare to vote by mail now

If you are a registered voter, you have already been mailed a Vote by Mail Address Confirmation Notice with information on how to update your mailing address and safely vote in the November 3 General Election.

If you have moved since you last voted, you must update your address! Use our new planning tool to check your registration status, update your address or request a new ballot at plan.lavote.net. It's that simple!



Casting your ballot by mail

Beginning 29 days before Election Day, Vote by Mail ballots will be mailed to all registered voters in L.A. County. Follow *all* instructions on the ballot when filling out your selections to make sure your vote is counted correctly.

You have options on how to return your ballot:

- Mail your ballot from a nearby mailbox.
 Remember, no postage is necessary!
- Return it to any secure Vote by Mail drop box location.
- Return it to any participating Vote Center

Make sure your voice is heard

Your ballot must be postmarked on or before Election Day for it to be counted. Submit your Vote by Mail ballot as soon as you can. You can check the status of your ballot to make sure it was received and counted with the **Vote by Mail Status Tool**.

This is your chance to have a say on local and national issues that are important to you. Voting by mail is the best way to stay safe, and avoid the long lines.

Make Your Plan to Vote: plan.lavote.net